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PAUL M. ROTHERMEL, JR. 5
ASSISTANT TO THE PRESIDENT December 5 N 1968

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route 8
Frederick, Maryland
Dear Mr. Weisberg:
Thank you very much for your letter and the enclosures.
Your friend at the University of Minnesota sent me the other

data, and I do appreciate it.

I expect you will be in New Orleans on the arrival of
this letter, but I do not have your New Orleans address.

Call me if I can help. Sorry I could not locate the
data you need in a hurry.

Best regards,
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aul M. Rothermel, Jr.
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